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Comments: Dear Slater Turner and USFS,

I am writing in opposition to developing the Mill Creek Lemon Gulch area into any special interest groups needs. I

am a mountain biker and know there  are many many  places to ride in Central Oregon. Places with all levels of

biking needs and wants. 

I live out Ochoco Highway and the traffic is always terrible as people are trying to pass a slow vehicle on this

single lane narrow highway. Same for Millcreek road.   Please do not approve this and destroy the beauty of this

area that is close to town making it more desirable for everybody to use for any recreation they choose. Please

keep it the same  

Also, I find it like cheating for this group to write a prewritten form letter for submission. Thanks for listening and

preserve our forests. 

 

Thank you,  

 


